
                   
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers                                   14th December 2018 

 

Well done to everyone for their superb performances this week.  Thank you for bringing the 

children back to school for the evening performances and for the lovely feedback we have 

received. 

 

In between performances, we still managed to finish our Christmas stories and enjoy our 

last forest school of the year with Mr Magson.   

 

Tempest sibling photos 

We have today received the sibling photos from Tempest.  If you have placed an order 

through us this should be sent home with your child today.  We are expecting the 

individual/class photos on Monday. 

 

Monday, 17th December – Non-uniform day and class Christmas parties 

The children can come to school in their party wear.  Please bear in mind that they will be 

going outside at playtime and lunch time so will need something warm to put on.  The 

children can bring in a small contribution of food and a board game to share with their 

friends.  Please bear in mind we have children who are allergic to nuts in school. 

 

Tuesday, 18th December – Peter Pan Panto 

Those children who have booked a place for the panto on Tuesday will bring home a letter 

today with full details.  Please bear in mind if you would like a packed lunch provided for 

your child upon their return to school at 1.30pm this must have been booked by today.  As 

the children will be having a late lunch you might like to ensure they have a large breakfast. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”.  

Please note that there is a menu change for Wednesday, 19th December: 

Fish fingers/Quorn nuggets with chips and beans/peas followed by ice cream tubs. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Wed, 19th December – Last day of school                

Mon, 7th January – First day of spring term. 

 

Wishing you all a merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year. 

 

 

 

KS1 Team 
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